
29.5.2017 

Dear HPFS Members, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the general assembly of the Hiroshima Philippines 

Friendship Society which will take place on Saturday, on June 17, 2017 at the 

Hiroshima Ryugakusei-kaikan 2F at 10:30am( Hiroshima International House). 1-1 

Nishi-kojin-machi-minami-ku Hiroshima  Tel (082) 568-5931. 

 

The following are the agenda of the general assembly: 

・2016 Activities and Treasurer ’s report 

・Auditor ’s report 

・Planning for 2017 activities and budget 

・Board members for NPO HPFS 

・President’s report 

 

Please come to attend the general assembly to help manage the affairs of the HPFS and 

to contribute your valuable ideas for the realization of HPFS objectives. In case you 

cannot come personally to the general assembly, please fill up the attached proxy form 

and return it by e-mail to the HPFS by 10th of June. 

E-mail address: info@hpfriendship.com 

 

The HPFS continues to promote friendship and deeper understanding between 

Philippines and Japan. 

We hope your continued support this year and the years ahead. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tomoe Yokohagi 

Chairperson,HPFS 

 

Hiroshima Philippines Friendship Society 

Proxy form for the annual general assembly 

 

・I am attending the HPFS general assembly. 

・I am sorry I cannot attend the general assembly. I will designate the HPFS board or 

any good standing HPFS member ( Name of member:                  )  

Signature of member             

mailto:info@hpfriendship.com


 

 


